
Los Angeles County 
Metropolitan Transportation Authority
California

National Transit Database (NTD) Report
Directly Operated (ID# 90154)
For the Fiscal Year Ended June 30, 2020

Submitted: November 6, 2020 Close Out: July 24, 2021
FY20



 

US Department National Transit Database 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE 
of Transportation East Building E-52 
Federal Transit Washington, D.C. 20590 
Administration 
 
7/24/2021  
 
 
 
Ms. Romerica  Eller 
Director, Budget 
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority 
1 GATEWAY PLZ FL 25 
LOS ANGELES, CA, 90012-2952 
 
 

Re: NTD ID 90154  
Primary UZA 2 - Los Angeles-Long 
Beach-Anaheim, CA 
Closeout Letter 
2020 Report Year 

Dear Ms. Eller: 

The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) is closing the 2020 National Transit Database (NTD) Report 
Year. The FTA accepts your 2020 report and data revisions for the database. 
 
Please note, FTA's acceptance of your 2020 NTD Report and any data revisions for the database does 
not constitute compliance of any document submitted for your agency's Transit Asset Management (TAM) 
Narrative Report. 
 
FTA will compare Total Vehicle Revenue Miles from the Federal Funding Allocation (FFA-10) forms for 
the current report (Report Year 2020) with the same value from Report Year 2019 (or latest available, if 
2019 reporting was waived) and will use all data from the year with higher Total VRM for its FFY 2022 
formula apportionments. FTA has documented this policy and resulting procedures on the webpage 
“Frequently Asked Questions from FTA Grantees Regarding Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19)” and 
in an email to your agency on February 24, 2021. FTA will contact agencies that request to use data from 
the year with lower Vehicle Revenue Miles to confirm their request. FTA will approve all such requests. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Brittany Stevens, your Validation Analyst, at (434) 218-3062. 
We appreciate your efforts in reporting to the National Transit Database and value your contributions to a 
useful and accurate database for all users. We look forward to working with you in the next report year. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
Murtaza Naqvi 
Deputy NTD Program Manager 

 
 
cc:  Regional Administrator, IX 
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